
 

 
The Institute provides a transparent mechanism in its academic endeavor. It uploads annual 
calendar on its website in the beginning of the session. At the same time the teachers appraise 
the students of their performance through periodical internal tests and assessment and also 



guide them for further improvement. During the internship program also the faculty supervises 
the lessons and provides feedback. Similarly, in the post internship phase, student-teachers 
are given the opportunity to report their experiences of teaching and working in their identified 
practice teaching schools. The schools also provide feedback for each student. The 
administrative activities including purchase procedure is completely transparent. It responds 
to queries under RTI act and follows decentralization in its administrative and financial 
activities. The various committees for purchase, inspection of purchased items, stock 
verification, recruitment of faculty and staff are constituted as per government norms. Being a 
residential institution, it maintains proper transparency in framing the hostel rules. The hostel 
rules are framed in consultation with Principal, Chief Warden, Wardens, Students, 
Administrative Officer, Security Officer and Parent representatives. The hostel rules are 
notified in the beginning of the session and all parents are appraised of this in the induction 
programme. Moreover, all circulars of the Institute, NCERT and Government of India are 
properly circulated among the faculty members through Heads of the Departments. The 
notices or ordinances including scholarship related matters are displayed on the Notice 
Board.  
 

 


